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Gutschow, Taylor

From: Adam DeSantis <desantisa@holmesbeach.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 11:28 AM
To: Gutschow, Taylor
Subject: RE: 6692 December Inspections
Attachments: 20230517102335179.pdf; 20230517102513744.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Hi Taylor, 
 
I am sorry I did not get this done. It has been kind of crazy. I have attached Dec 2022’s inspection reports. The amended 
one shows the correct solution lot numbers. I know it looked confusing  because they are mostly all in date, but I used 
the wrong sheet while doing the first inspection so I used the wrong lot numbers.  
 
I also attached Jan 2023’s because I am not sure if I sent you that already. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you .  
 
 

 

Adam DeSantis 
Police Officer,  
Holmes Beach Police Department 
 

Phone: 941-708-5804   
Mobile: 941-932-5993 
Email : desantisa@holmesbeach.org 
 

5801 Marina Drive 
Holmes Beach, FL 34217 

   

  

 
 
 

From: Gutschow, Taylor <TaylorGutschow@fdle.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 10:24 
To: Adam DeSantis <desantisa@holmesbeach.org> 
Subject: RE: 6692 December Inspections 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good morning, 
 
Just wanted to follow up on the below email.  Thanks! 
 
 
Taylor Gutschow 
Department Inspector for the Alcohol Testing Program 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
Fort Myers Regional Operations Center 
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4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 3 
Fort Myers, FL 33907 
 
Desk #239-335-7500 
Cell #850-728-7022 
 
Internal x467500 
 
PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be 
subject to public disclosure.  
 
 

From: Gutschow, Taylor  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:34 AM 
To: 'Adam DeSantis' <desantisa@holmesbeach.org> 
Subject: 6692 December Inspections 
 
Good morning, 
 
Back in December, it looks like there were two Agency Insections conducted on instrument 6692.  The comment on the 
second inspection indicates that the first inspection used incorrect solution numbers… but reviewing the lot numbers 
entered, they appear to be good/non-expired solutions.  Can you clarify? 
 
Also it looks like the DGS lot number/expiration date were incorrectly entered in place of the 0.20 lot information on the 
second inspection (page two of the attachment).  Can you correct this and send the amended Form 40 back to me? 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
Taylor Gutschow 
Department Inspector for the Alcohol Testing Program 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
Fort Myers Regional Operations Center 
4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 3 
Fort Myers, FL 33907 
 
Desk #239-335-7500 
Cell #850-728-7022 
 
Internal x467500 
 
PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be 
subject to public disclosure.  
 
 


